
	

	

	

Update – July 2016 

An important milestone was reached in June when Wiltshire Council 
approved the designation of Cherhill Ward Neighbourhood Area. This is 
the first step in the Community Right to Build process as it defines the 
constituency that will be entitled to vote in the eventual referendum to 
decide whether the new hall is built. You can view a map of the Area 
HERE. 

Now that the Neighbourhood Area has been approved the project can 
work with the local authority who will make their expertise available to 
support and advise the project as the Community Right to Build Order 
documentation is developed. Members of the project team have already 
had a very useful meeting with senior planning staff at Wiltshire Council 
to begin this detailed work. The Council planning staff will help to ensure 
that all stakeholder bodies are informed of the project and consulted as it 
progresses. 

http://www.cherhillvillagehall.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/06/Cherhill Area Designation Notice 080616.pdf
http://cherhillvillagehall.org/community-right-to-build-order
http://www.cherhillvillagehall.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/Cherhill Area Designation Map.jpg
http://www.cherhillvillagehall.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/Cherhill Area Designation Map.jpg

